
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
June 16, 2011 

 
  
 
  
 
 
Arlington Properties, Inc. 
2117 Second Avenue North 
Birmingham, AL 35203 
 
Re: Case #ZON2011-01298 

Arlington Properties 
5104 Halls Mill Road  
(Northwest corner of Halls Mill Road and Demetropolis Road extending to the 
East side of Government Boulevard. 
Request to waive construction of a sidewalk along Halls Mill Road, Demetropolis 
Road and Government Boulevard. 
Council District 4 

 
Dear Applicant(s): 
 
At its meeting on June 16, 2011, the Planning Commission considered your request for a 
sidewalk waiver at the above referenced location. 
 
The request for waiver of the construction of a sidewalk along Halls Mill Road, 
Demetropolis Road, and Government Boulevard was approved.        
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at (251) 208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 


	 

